
HOT LINE FOR RECOVERIES

A special telephone has been installed in the office of Mr P.C.

Ktoppers at the National Zoological Gardens in Pretoria, specifically
for the reporting of ringed birds by mernbers of the public.
The telephone number is

o12 28 7328
Cafls to this number are FREE. All ringrers are asked to co-operate
in spreading i-he word about the existence of this nunber. cet your
lneal newqn^, - +. -..Lr:-L :! t down for the farmers on

vnhose land l'.L.aLch birds. Tell the loca-l school, police station
and hov scor)tq- The number is not intendcd for rrse hv active
ringers, who would normally advise SAFRING in writing, but we

do need vorrr heln in daffihd fha nrrhlic l-o f^lonhonp in wfi6nev LsrLyrrvr

they find a bird wearing an INFORM ZOO PRETORIA ring, The number
will- also be Iisted in the new Pretoria telephone directory under
'Birds' and 'Voiils'.
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